
NEWSLETTER
SENIOR OCTOBER

EDITION
Lorain High School

DON’T FORGET TO
JOIN YOUR

COUNSELOR’S
GOOGLE

CLASSROOM.

NEW THIS YEAR:
SCHOLARSHIPS

WILL BE LISTED IN
GOOGLE

CLASSROOM-JOIN
NOW
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The Counseling Department
is taking over lunch on

Tuesdays.  
Stop by our “Talk to me

Tuesday” table on Tuesdays
during lunch periods.  

We are available to answer
questions, provide resources

and have some FUN! 

Military questions?

Mr. Owen (dowen@loraincsd.org) will be your
contact for any questions you have regarding the
military and civilian opportunities in the military
(there's a lot). ASVAB -- Recruiters can coordinate

for students taking the ASVAB individually.

Are you planning to finish high school this semester?

If so, PLEASE check in with your counselor to ensure
you have completed all the necessary steps.  

Also, consider learning more about college/career
options available to you starting in January through

LCCC.  An LCCC representative will be here on
10/10 to speak to early graduates.  You can sign up

for this presentation with your counselor.

Self Care Matters!
Some times you just need a  short

break.
Click Here for a Mini Meditation

Session

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-z5LkB_dwt8Gx3rsvyHGM05kESjj3tsZ/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/c1Ndym-IsQg?feature=shared
https://youtu.be/c1Ndym-IsQg?feature=shared


New FAFSA Coming 
December 2023

The FAFSA is changing for the Class of
2024 and beyond.  The new FAFSA will
not be available until December 2023-
we will let you know the exact date as

soon as well know!  

To help you and your family prepare
take the time now to create your FSA ID.  
Click Here for steps to create a FSA ID. 

Looking for more information on
the new FAFSA.  Visit

www.studentaid.gov for more
information.

Don’t Forget to Keep YourCounselor in the Loop
Share your college listwith your counselorComplete TranscriptRequest Forms

Complete the FeeWaiver Form

WHAT'
S

NEW?

October is

College

Application

Month 

Senior year is here and now is the
perfect time to plan for your post-

secondary future.  
The Common Application is open and

college presentations are well under way
at LHS.  

As you explore your post-secondary
options, your counselors want you to
know they are here to help.  Make an

appointment with your counselor today
to discuss your plans.        

USE COLLEGE
NOW AS A

RESOURCE.  
FIND THEM IN

C211

Not Sure What School is Right For You?
Click Here to Visit Big Future

Find out what colleges are
visiting in the cafeteria at

Counselors Corner

https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/launch
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/plan-for-college

